Vedaa, Shawn A.

From: Matthew Larsgaard <matthew@adand.com>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 10:29 AM

To: Vedaa, Shawn A.

Subject: Re: SB 2299

w%#%%* CAUTION: This email originated from an outside source. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know
they are safe, ¥****

Senator Vedaa,

| hope you are well. Thanks again for being sensitive to auto dealer concerns regarding excise
tax credits for a private vehicle sale. I will visit with you later today regarding a proposed
amendment to SB 2299:

“The study also must consider the potential for tax fraud, the effect on child support
collections, and implications regarding consumer protection.”

Thank you Sir.

Kind regards,

Matthew C. Larsgaard, MBA
President/CEO

Automobile Dealers Association of North Dakota
Pioneer Equipment Dealers Association

1411 327 St S, Fargo, ND 58103
Office: 701-293-6822

Email: matthew@adand.com




